
 

14th August 2022 
Welcome to our Church 

This Sunday morning we warmly welcome                       

Rev Terry Laverty to lead us in worship. 

‘My gracious Master and my God 

Assist me to proclaim 

And spread through all the earth abroad 

The honours of your Name.’ 



Saturdays 8-9am           

Join us in the Upper Room 
for this special time to 

pray for our church       
and for others. 

The Week Ahead 

Sat 13th     8-9am Saturday Morning Prayer Meeting 

Sun 14th     11am Morning Service & Kids Crew 

Thur 18th      7pm BB Summer Programme 

The closing date for Presbyterian Children’s Society 

special collection will be the last Sunday in August.  

Cecil is on 
leave until 

30th August. 

Give Blood at the Town Hall  

Mon 15th & Tues 16th Aug   

12.30 - 4pm  &  5 - 7.30pm 

To book an appointment call 08085 534 653. 

 

  Welcome Team in August 
14th  Sharon Primrose, Trevor & Sharon Norris, Margaret Bowers. 

21st   Sharon Primrose, Martin O’Gara, John & Pat Beggs. 

28th   Neil Scott, Nicole Scott, Neil & Lynda Anderson. 

Our Elders: 

Mrs Carol Carson 

Mrs Pamela Forsythe 

Mrs Sharon Primrose 

Mr Neil Anderson 

Mr Lindsay Davison 

Mr Stephen Doherty 

Mr Thomas Galway 

Rev Dr Cecil Grant 

Mr Graham Hart 

Mr Terry Hogg 

Mr Raymond Leeman 

Mr Peter Mann 

Mr Tom McFadden 

Mr Trevor Norris 

Mr Robert Penney 

Leaders of Organisations - Please could you       
contact the Church Office with                        

recommencement dates and other significant 
dates for the Church Diary for the year ahead.  

Thank you. 



Summer camps in Slovakia  

For many children, camps are the highlight of the summer. The   

Slavic Gospel Association supports a number of camps in several   

Eastern European countries and Central Asia.  Thank you for making 

this ministry possible.  

This summer, many Ukrainian children are taking part in camps     

organised by a group of churches in Slovakia. There are also two 

camps intended solely for Ukrainian children.   

Pray that they would be a means of healing 

and that hope will be refreshed in the hearts 

and lives of these children, many of whom 

have had traumatic experiences.  

Some prayer requests from Panama:  

-Pray for the work making the Bible accessible to 

people with visual disabilities.  

-Pray for the work supporting the local church and 

the Christian community.  

Please pray for the Sylheti Bible translation team in 

South Asia:  

The team is down to just one translator. Ask God to 

provide faithful and trainable co-workers to help in 

reviewing and testing.  

Praise God that the first five books of the Bible have now been  

drafted. Pray for the process of final review and checking, especially 

for Numbers and Leviticus.  

A message from LMI (our speakers at 

Youth Week): LMI prays that all the 

fantastic young people and leaders 

that Matthew, Alison & Alan met at 

Youth Week have been blessed,     

challenged and encouraged. It was a 

joy to be involved at Youth Week and 

they are very grateful for the           

opportunity to come along to speak to 

our young people here. 

Logos     

Ministries    

International 



Do you recollect this framed picture?  If so, please come and tell 
Rosalind about it.  It was found during renovations at                 

11 St. Bride’s Street.   

The new property owner retrieved it and kindly brought it                  
back to our church.   

The picture is in the vestibule for you to have a look at.  

‘those who hope in the LORD will renew their 
strength. They will soar on wings like eagles’  

Isaiah 40:31 
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